
                                      Institutional Distinctiveness 
 

The Department of Urdu has been recognized as ‘Distinctiveness of the 
Institution’ for promoting Urdu language and literature since 1958 among the 
Muslim population of  Kurnool.  

The Dept. of Urdu has been conducting the Literacy Awareness Campaign since 
2017 where the students of HPU have taken the responsibility to provide minimum 
literacy to the neighboring illiterate people. For this purpose, the students have 
conducted the survey in their surrounding areas in which they visit at least 10 
houses and find out the list of illiterate people. Each student cum teacher take 
classes for 5 to 10 illiterate students in their respective houses. This activity is very 
much beneficial to improve the literacy rate among the minority community. This is 
learner-centric and community service activity under Best Practices. In this 

initiative, the dedication and performance of the students as teachers is highly 
appreciated. 
The NAAC Peer Team had all praise for Urdu Language and Literature being the 
distinctiveness of the institution. 
 

 
 


